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29/04/2024  11:41:112024/0436/P COMMNT S H McWilliams Drury Lane is far too narrow a road, with similarly narrow footpaths, to accommodate the current volume of 

traffic and footfall associated with this hotel.  Expanding capacity by 50 rooms will make this situation worse.  

The proposed development provides an opportunity for the main entrance to be re-sited onto High Holborn, 

leaving the proposed new Drury Lane entrance as only for people needing level access.  I would urge the 

developers and Camden planning offers to consider this.
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